
 

 

 

November 2022 

1st  Interschool Tag 

7th Year 5 & 6 Athletics Day  

8th BOT Meeting at 4.30pm  

11th  Teachers Only Day 

 (School Closed) 

18th Year 3 & 4 Athletics Day 

21st Class & Individual School     

           Photos 

24th Interschool Athletics 

December 2022 

1st Year 1 & 2 Athletics Day 

1st Year 6 Camp 

2nd Year 6 Camp 

6th BOT Meeting at 4.30pm 

6th Weka Surf Day 

7th Kea Surf Day 

9th  End Of Year Christmas BBQ 

13th End Of Year School  Assemblies 

14th Year 6 Graduation 

15th  Last Day of Term 4 

 (School Closes at 12pm) 

February 2023 

2nd First Day of Term 1 

6th Public Holiday - Waitangi Day 

 (School Closed) 

16th Meet the Teacher Fluro Run  

 

  

                                               

office@orewabeach.school.nz   

  HE WAKA EKE NOA  We are all in this together 

Newsletter 

 

Kia ora koutou to Term   

A very warm welcome to our new students and their families/Whānau. 

COVID19 Reminder 

We are seeing a rise in numbers in our school  so please be vigilant in monitoring your child for 

symptoms and keeping them home if they are sick. 

Please continue to follow the guidelines below. 

• Regularly wash and dry your hands 

• Cough or sneeze into a disposable tissue or into your elbow 

• Stay home if you’re unwell and seek advice about getting tested 

Please do NOT send your child to school if they are sick. If your child is displaying COVID 

symptoms at school we will be ringing you to come and collect them. Thank you for your 

support. 

End Of Year Christmas BBQ 

We are currently planning our end of year Christmas BBQ and we are looking for raffle prizes 

and donations. If anyone has a business (or a connection to a business) who could support us, 

please get in touch. We really appreciate the help, and are happy to support any business that 

supports us. pta@orewabeach.school.nz  

School Photos 

School Photos will now be on Monday 21st of November 2022. 

Road Safety 

Please use the pedestrian crossing in the afternoon. Please do not be offended if you are re-

directed to use this. Thank you for leaving the bus bay free for buses. 

School Bucket Hats 

In Term 4 it is compulsory for our students to wear our school bucket hat when outside. These 

hats help to protect their face, ears and neck. 

These are available to purchase from the school office. 

Kea Bake Sale 

Thank you for supporting our Kea Bake Sale. We have seen lots of yummy treats coming in. 

Kings Plant Barn Competition 

Congratulations to Ivy from Area 8 who won the Kings Little Growers Great 

Bird Search Competition! She won a box of gardening goodies for herself and 

$250 credit from Kings Plant Barn for our school. Well done Ivy!  

Yummy Stickers 

Thank you so much for your support in collecting yummy tickers for our school! With your 

support, we were able to collect 10,000 stickers which equated to $1303.00 worth of sports 

equipment. This is an excellent result and we look forward to more success                                 

next year. 

2022 Term Dates  

Term 4 • 17th Oct to 15th Dec 

 

2023 Term Dates 

Term 1 • 2nd February to 6th April 

Term 2 • 24th April to 30th June 

Term 3 • 17th July to 22nd September 

Term 4 • 9th October to 19th December 
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Notices 

 

Orders Due By 19th August 



 

Notices 

 


